
Dear Friends,  

 

Since 1948, countless people have found room for faith 
exploration, community formation, unique camp 
experiences and leadership development in the ministries 
of Lake Wapogasset Lutheran Bible Camp, Inc.  

Throughout our history, Camp Wapo has provided room for 
people in the Twin Cities metro area, Northwest Wisconsin, 
and beyond, to go deeper—to experience high adventure, 
wide community, and deep faith moments that transform how 
they see the world and themselves.  

For thousands of families, children, and adults, Camp Wapo is a thin place where the veil between 
heaven and earth seems smaller. Their experiences here are transformative as they encounter the 
love of Jesus Christ in shared adventures, community fellowship, and deep exploration of their 
faith.  

At Camp Wapo we make room for those who come looking to be inspired by the wonder of 
community and creation.  

Since our beginning, it’s incredible to recognize how small acts of faith, by countless generous 
people have made room for these experiences and created an impact that flows through the 
generations of the church.  

The work of making room must continue today, as Camp Wapo serves over 10,000 people per year 
on our sites through residential summer camp and year-round retreat programs. These growing 
numbers challenge our ability to care for guests!  

In the 75+ years since our humble beginnings, the leaders of Camp Wapo have acted in faith in 
response to God’s call, making room for ministry. Nearly 7 years ago, the board of directors 
launched the Gather Campaign to build a center for dining, hospitality, community, and fellowship 
that could meet the needs of our growing population.  

In 2020, the economic uncertainty brought on by the Covid pandemic led us to end the Gather 
Campaign early. We used committed campaign funds to build as much of the new center as 
possible. It is already making a difference. But now, post-Covid, it is clear that the partial building is 
still not enough.  

We invite you to give prayerful consideration to how you might be a part of this effort.  

Sincerely,  

Heather Eggert     Tom Jolivette  

Executive Director     Campaign Chair 


